
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, October 31, 2023 
 
School Spirit Days 

▪ Our Final Halloween Spirit Day is TODAY – Come at lunch for the Halloween Costume Contest! 
 

Music Department 
▪ Attention to those who do performance arts: PPHS has another café talent night coming up on November 16th 

and we wanted to put it on your radar! Auditions will be the week of November 6th and you will be able to 
sign-up on the music room doors next week. All performance arts are welcome! 

▪ A reminder to Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble that we will NOT be holding rehearsals today 
because of Halloween. We will get started again next week during our regular time frames to begin looking at 
holiday and festival music. See you all then. Be safe and enjoy your Halloween Day Off!! 

 
Soul Food 

▪ Soul Food will meet on Thursdays during lunch. All are welcome as we work through the book of Acts. 

 
Senior Boys Basketball 

▪ Sr. Boys Basketball last tryout will be held during lunch from 10:45 – 11:15 on Wednesday, November 1st. 

 

Junior Boys Basketball 
▪ Jr. Boys Basketball 2nd tryout will be held during lunch in gym A/B. For any questions, please see Mr. 

Brownridge and Mr. Armstrong. 
 
PPHS Swimmers 

▪ Attention all PPHS Swimmers – If you are interested in joining the Rebel Swim Team, Please meet in Room 
162 at lunch today. 

 
Yearbooks 

▪ Yearbooks, Yearbooks, Yearbooks! It is time to write history. Who will tell the story of PPHS this year? 
It’s you. ‘The Yearbook Club’ will be meeting today in room 152. All are welcome! Any questions, see Mr. 
Davidchuk. 

 

Library 
▪ Are you a reader? Are you competitive? Do  you want to get early access to this year’s White Pine Books? If 

you answered yes, then you need to come to the first White Pine Battle of the Books this Thursday at lunch 
in the library. All readers welcome! 

▪ Come to the library today at lunch and answer a trivia question for a Halloween Treat! 
 

Grade 12’s 
▪ Grad 12 students! Stop by the Guidance office to get your Student Life Expo Box if you haven’t already! 
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